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22nd November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Upcoming Events 
 

We have some important events coming up that we would absolutely love for you to attend 
so we thought it best to send out a quick reminder. 
 
Non-uniform day 
We will be holding a whole school non-uniform day on Friday December 1st with the 
emphasis on collecting items for the tombola and raffle as part of the Christmas Fair.  
As long as the clothing is appropriate and safe for school, then there is not theme around 
what the children can wear.  
If you are able to contribute anything towards the raffle or tombola, we would really 
appreciate it! Children can bring these items in on the 1st as there will be a place in each 
class for items to be deposited. 
IIf you have any questions about the types of items, please direct these to a member of the 
PTFA or their Facebook page. 
 
Christmas Fair 
This year’s Christmas Fair will be taking place from 3:30-5 (or later…) on Friday December 
8th.  
The PTFA will be sending out their own information shortly, but we wanted to make sure 
you were fully aware of the date and time.  
For those children who receive school transport and are not able to come back for the 
event, we will be providing an opportunity for them to participate in some of the activities 
before they leave school at the end of the day.  
We will be in touch nearer the time to provide details on this. 
 
Christingle Service 
This year’s Christingle Service will be held at St Laurence’s Church on Friday December 15th, 
starting at 1:30pm.  
All of our events are important, but this one is certainly the most magical! We hope that as 
many of you as possible are able to attend to witness and participate in the service with us. 
Let’s aim to fill the church! 
 
It is a busy time of year without doubt and there is far more going on than these 3 events. 
Don’t forget to check out the weekly newsletter and the school website for all information 
and events as well as any changes. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Rick Chipperfield  
Head of School 
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